
For more details about the exams please see the candidate handbook on our 
website and facebook page available from early March.  
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Information Newsletter 2020 

Examination Period Summer 2020 

The written exams run from Monday 11th May through to Friday 19th June with a break for half 

term, 25th- 29th May. There are practical exams before this including Art GCSE on 1st and 4th May 

and Art A-level 5th, 6th and 7th May. Language speaking exam dates are likely to be April and early 

May.  

You must also remain available up to and including Wednesday 24th June. This time may be used by the exam 

boards if there are any national or local disruptions to exams.  

Timetables 

You should have your exam timetable with this letter. Please check this timetable carefully and make sure it is 

correct. If you think it may be wrong ask your subject teacher for confirmation. If they think it is wrong they will 

contact the exams office. There will be a second exam timetable sent out by 1st May with the room and seat number 

for the exam. If you have any exam clashes you will be spoken to individually about these before Easter.  

On the day 

Morning exams start at 9am and afternoon exams at 1pm. Please arrive in school at least 15 

minutes before your exam and at the room 10 minutes before it starts. If you are running late 

please phone the main office on 01524 66689. You must attend all exams. If you do not attend you 

risk getting no marks for the exam and may be charged if sufficent medical evidence is not provided.  

 Equipment- What to bring 

Year 11 students must wear full school uniform. Please bring a black pen, pencil, ruler, rubber and sharpener to your 

exam. Where needed bring a protractor, compass and scientific calculator. We have a very limited supply in school. 

Pencil cases must be clear.  

What not to bring 

Mobile phones, smart watches and all other electronic devices must be switched off 

(not on silent) and left in your bag. In line with the JCQ regulations they must not be on 

your person during the exams. All other watches must be removed and placed on the desk in view of the invigilators. 

You may bring a bottle of water into the exam with no writing or labels on it. No food is allowed in the exams (except 

for medical reasons). Hats and outdoor coats must be left with your bags outside or at the back of the exam room.  

Results Day 

A-Level results are available in school from 9am and As Level results from 10am on Thursday 13th August. GCSE 

results are available in school from 9am on Thursday 20th August. If you require your results to be posted out or for 

someone else to collect them on your behalf, please collect a form from the exams office.  


